
SMR Jodo Stage with Patrik Orth Sensei 

 

 

Two months ago, on June 10-11, 2023, in Uzhhorod, Ukraine, we had a great opportunity to 

meet and practice with our teacher Patrik Orth Sensei. This event was attended by about 20 

people from different parts of Ukraine: Uzhhorod, Rivne, Kyiv, Kramatorsk, Zaporizhzhia. 

Unfortunately, the current tragic situation in our country does not allow us to train as usual, 

to travel abroad for training and development of Ukrainian Jodo, but despite everything, we 

are trying to move forward and do our best. And that is why  visit of our teacher Patrik Orth 

to Uzhhorod is very valuable to us.  

Classes with Patrik are like a breath of fresh air that motivates us to move forward no matter 

what. 

 

During the seminar, a great attention was paid to work on kihon, basic principles, correct 

work with sword. Also we worked on omote and chudan levels. 

Despite the danger, Sensei Patrik continues to come to Ukraine 

and we always, during all times of war feel his full support. 

A great gratitude to Patrik Orth Sensei for his big heart and kindness, everything he did and 

keep doing for us. 

Also a big thanks to all participants of the seminar. See you next time! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Mikhail Pisarenko 

Sergey Amstibovsky 

Tímea Bódi 

 

Ikigai Dojo, Uzhhorod 

 

https://youtu.be/NH3IwJsK084 

 

 

https://youtu.be/NH3IwJsK084


 


